Graciela Etchart
12/22/2000 10:24:59 AM
RE: Prior obligation

"Folsom, Bruce" To: "getchart@wutc.wa.gov" <getchart@wutc.wa.gov>
<bruce.folsom@avistaco cc:
rp.com> ’ Subject: RE: Prior obligation

12/12/00 03:17 PM

We would have to make changes to our system. I was told that the benefits
of the cap would likely not exceed the costs to make the changes.

————— Original Message-----

From: getchartewutc.wa.gov [mailto:getchartewutc.wa.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2000 2:51 PM

To: bfolsom@avistacorp.com; ppopof@puget. com;
Carble.rockney@pacificorp.com; ska@nwnatural.com; kbarnardecngc. com;
ork@nwnatural.com

Cc: velliottewutc.wa.gov; jrussellewutc.wa.gov

Subject: Prior obligation '

A question was raised this morning on the issue of prior obligation, that
we need to pass on to you for an answer: if there is a cap to the number
of prior obligations allowed per customer per year, do you expect to have
to make changes to or adapt your company's accounting system to keep track
of how many prior obligations does each customer have per year?

Thanks,

" Graciela




